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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: JillianHolloway@chevron.com
Cc: Fischer, Alexis N (AFischer@chevron.com); 'Brandt, Katherine'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO0002968 - Unocal 3072, 2445 Castro Valley Blvd, Castro Valley

Hello All, 
 
Thank you for participating in the conference call today regarding the fuel leak case for Unocal 3072, 2445 Castro Valley 
Blvd, Castro Valley, Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) case number RO0002968.  ACEH staff has reviewed 
the case file including the Conceptual Site Model and Request for Low-Threat Closure (RFC) dated December 24, 2012, 
which was prepared by ARCADIS U.S. Inc. for the subject site.  ACEH generally concurs with the RFC that the site may 
be eligible for closure.  ACEH does not concur with the analysis of petroleum hydrocarbons as diesel (TPHd) plume 
delineation.  Additionally, benzene at location EB-6 was not adequately addressed.   
 
Please prepare a Focused Site Conceptual Model Addendum to address the last remaining data gaps, the TPHd plume
and the benzene concentration in EB-6.  Please upload technical reports to the ACEH ftp site (Attention: Keith Nowell),
and to the State Water Resources Control Board’s Geotracker website, in accordance with the following specified file
naming convention and schedule: 

 January 31, 2014 – Site Conceptual Model Addendum (file name: RO0002968_SCM_R_yyyy-mm-dd)  

 
Thank you for your cooperation.  Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call 
me at (510) 567-6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.  
 
Respectfully, 
Keith Nowell 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


